
ELECTRI Shuttle Services 
 

 

We will be providing shuttle services between the Ritz-Carlton and Omni 

Amelia Island. The shuttles will leave from the front door of each property.  

They are available at the following days and times: 

 

Tuesday, January 16 

7:00AM – 11:00AM 

4:00PM – 8:00PM 

 

Wednesday, January 17 

6:30AM – 12:00PM 

5:30PM – 9:30PM 

 

Thursday, January 18 

6:30AM – 12:30 PM 

 


